
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 
Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

National Coaches Week  
Start Date: September 5, 2023 
End Date: September 24, 2023 
Nunavut-wide  45 sec 

This year, National Coaches Week is September 16 to 24, 2023. 

Nunavummiut are encouraged to say thank you in celebration of the positive impact 
coaches have on our athletes and communities. 

Let’s put a spotlight on volunteer coaches. Use social media with the hashtag 
#ThanksCoach to recognize coaches across Nunavut. 

To help celebrate National Coaches Week, the Government of Nunavut Sport and 
Recreation Division is offering free professional development opportunities. If you would 
like more information, please call 1-888-765-5506 or email srinfo@gov.nu.ca. 

      ### 

Media Contact: 
 
Hala Duale 
Community and Government Services 
Government of Nunavut 
867- 975-5406 
hduale@gov.nu.ca   
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